
Dear Parents, 
 
​ Welcome to the second grade! I hope that everyone’s summer was 
relaxing and enjoyable. I also hope that everyone is as excited about this 
upcoming school year as I am. My name is Mrs. Walter and I will be your 
child’s teacher. Our classroom is in room 112. Every year at this time my 
heart is filled with the joy of anticipation. As I prepare nametags, welcome 
letters, labels, etc., I try to imagine the smiling faces that belong to each 
name. I think about how fortunate I am to have the honor of being your 
child’s second grade teacher and I’m excited about the endless things we 
will share and teach each other. I will do my best to make every day as fun 
and enjoyable as I can. I want your child to love coming to school each day. 
I look forward to sharing a whole new world of second grade with you and 
yours this year.  
 
​  Parent teacher communication is extremely important! Please feel 
free to contact me at any time, with any questions or concerns you may 
have. A good learning experience is built on a cooperative effort between 
parent, child, and teacher. With your participation both in and outside of the 
classroom, we can look ahead to a productive, creative, and fun year 
together. I look forward to all of our lives touching over the next ten months. 
By working together, I know we can make it the BEST it can possibly be! 
 
​ The second grade supply list can be found on the Oxhead Road 
website under the student/parent portal. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation in preparing your child for this school year. 
 
                                                                        Sincerely, 
                                                                        Mrs. Walter 


